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Two bridges completed 

The 186 metre Kaituna River bridge is now complete, with only the final asphalt layer, centre wire rope barrier and bridge 
joints to be finished just prior to the TEL opening.  Not only is it the only steel bridge on the TEL, but it is also the longest. All 
the concrete side protection barriers and hand rail on the cycle/pedestrian walkway have been installed and later this year 
Bell Road traffic will be diverted onto the re-aligned Bell Road beneath the bridge. 

Also completed, is the Maketu Road bridge, following construction commencing in March of this year. It is a concrete hollow 
core beam bridge, and is 24 metres wide x 23 metres long. Each beam weighs 30 tonne. Maketu Road has been closed 
during the construction period and will re-open to all traffic mid-November.  

The changing face of State Highway 2 

The six kilometre stretch between Te Maunga and Domain 
Road is the most visible area of the project and this year has 
seen a dramatic change to the landscape with traffic now  
travelling on portions of the new highway.  

In August, a section at Te Maunga was opened and in October 
traffic was switched onto a new section at Mangatawa      
interchange (right) which allows the construction teams to 
construct another Mechanically Stabilised Earth (MSE) wall and 
the on and off ramps for the interchange. A piling operation is 
also underway  on the old highway for the final pier structure.  

At Bruce Road, the final surcharge material is being removed 
allowing the new intersection to be constructed. Bruce Road 
will be a left in and left out only intersection.  
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